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WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 
Segunda Deshecha    

Channel Rehabilitation 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

April 29, 2019 — July 2019 

Working Hours | Weekdays | 7 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to 

change due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete routine      

rehabilitation work within the Segunda 

Deshecha flood control channel in the City 

of San Clemente. Residents and business 

located within close proximity to the      

construction area will experience a        

temporary increase in construction-related 

traffic, dust and noise during working hours.  

Construction activity will consist of repairing 

concrete, removing excess sediment,         

backfilling wash out and re-establishing the      

existing “rip-rap.” OC Public Works’ contractors 

will also remove and replace sections of the 

surface pavement and chain link fencing.  
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Mario Garcia| 714.599.0681 

Matthew Dean | 657.321.4099 

www.ocpublicworks.com  

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at 

projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 
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